


WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, Oct. 19,2016

MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, Nov. 15 at the UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM
[bookmark: _GoBack]

· FIDELITY- The Fidelity Reps. will return to the plant in October for one on one counseling. Spots are filling up fast, so if you are interested, contact Matt Finley at 513-503-3128.
· ONE EVENDALE- The company called a meeting with IAM and UAW leadership.  Topics included market-based wages and ways to become more competitive.  For further questions, see your committeemen.
· TURKEY TICKETS- Your stewards will have tickets for sale soon.
· DISTRICT 34 MEETING- The International IAM is trying to make a push for organizing new members.  Volunteers will be needed in the future.  Contact your stewards for details.
· OPEN ENROLLMENT- Enrollment is going on between now and November 4.  Dependent children under the age of 26 can be added to your benefits. Two informational meetings are left: Oct. 24 in the 700 Mic Room (at 9:30 and 11:00) and on Oct. 26 at the Learning Center (3:30 – spouses and dependents are welcome)
· NEW JOBS- 3 electricians and 3 mechanical maintenance positions have been filled and will be starting soon. 
· SPLIT-THE-POT- Mark Hathorn won the split the pot and donated his winnings to the Guide Dogs of America.

Respectfully submitted, 

D. Shane Latta
Communicator, LL912
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To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: facebook.com/IAM.912
